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From: Adam Hsieh

Sent: Tuesday, 2 January 2024 12:08 PM

To: TPC Enquiry

Subject: Extend the Project of State Significance (PoSS) timeline
Categories: Vishaka

You don't often get email from_ Learn why this is important
Tasmanian Planning Commission

GPO Box 1691

Hobart 7001

Dear TPC,

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

| am apprehensive about the covert agreement surrounding the proposed Macquarie Point Stadium between the state
government and the AFL, as it has not provided any substantial evidence of economic or social benefits for the
Tasmanian community.

| have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart.

Yours faithfully,

Adam Hsieh





